
 

Memorandum 20-075 
TO:   Mayor Castner and Homer City Council 

THROUGH: Employee Committee  

FROM:  Julie Engebretsen, Chair   

DATE:  June 1, 2020 

SUBJECT: Medical and Dental Health Care Renewal 

The Employee Committee has been provided with the 2020 Employee premium information. 
Continuing to offer competitive wages and benefits helps the city attract and retain skilled and 
productive employees. The Committee did not meet as a group to discuss the health care 
insurance renewal. The rate changes are reasonable and the Committee didn’t find it 
necessary to meet via Zoom to pass a formal motion. We appreciate the opportunity to provide 
input on employee wages and benefits.  

 


